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Jeremie:
 
The proposal from the Department of Near Eastern Languages and Cultures to combine the current
Hebrew program and Jewish Studies program into one Hebrew and Jewish Studies program leading
to the Bachelor of Arts degree, was approved by the Council on Academic Affairs at its meeting on
June 13, 2019. Thank you for attending the meeting to respond to questions/comments.
 
No additional level of review/approval is necessary. This action will be included in the Council’s next
Annual Activities Report to the University Senate (July 2019).
 
Please keep a copy of this message for your file on the proposal and I will do the same for the file in
the Office of Academic Affairs.
 
If you have any questions please contact the Chair of the Council, Professor Eric Bielefeld (.6) or me.
 
Randy
 
 

W. Randy Smith, Ph.D.
Vice Provost for Academic Programs
Office of Academic Affairs 
203 Bricker Hall, 190 North Oval Mall, Columbus, OH 43210
614-292-5881 Office
smith.70@osu.edu
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